
 
 
 

 

 

  

Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2021.919 
Released – 17 August 2021 
 
Thank you for your email received 12 August 2021 requesting information regarding contract 
information. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  

I’ve been reading an old FOI response that gives some vital information and it suggests 
that your contract with XMA/Kyocera for managed print services is due to expire in 
February 2022.  I have the following questions: 

•  Is the expiry date accurate?  

Expiry with XMA is due to expire 31st March 2024. 

•  Will the Trust be tendering in 2021/2022 for replacement devices or has a decision been 
made to extend the contract due to the pandemic?  

The contract has been extended under the current terms allowable under the framework, but will 
be looking to go out for Tender in 2023 in sufficient time prior to 31st March 2024.  

•  What is your ‘normal’ route to market?  For example, Crown Commercial Service 
RM3781?   Crescent Purchasing Consortium?  CBC?  NPS Wales?  

Crown Commercial RM3781 was utilised at the time of Tender process – mini (further) 
competition. 

•  Do you envisage the shape and dynamics of requirements to change since the pandemic 
has created a higher volume of home workers?  

Yes, due to reducing site infrastructure.  


